
A Message from the SMP Health - Maryhill Auxiliary 

 

As we approach the Christmas season, the Auxiliary is once again sponsoring our “Tree of Lights” fundraiser. 
For years, this has been the major source of funds for Maryhill projects and helps us do many worthwhile 
activities for the residents of Maryhill. All the money that is raised from our fundraisers is used strictly for the 
added comfort and enjoyment of our residents. This year, we have a capital campaign project to renovate the 
west tub room to enhance the bathing experience for all residents to enjoy. The west tub room was an 
addition to the facility in 1984. Having this space, which is strictly used for residents, would add extreme value 
to their bathing experience by creating a spa like atmosphere. In the past “Tree of Lights” donations made 
possible: carpet replacement, new furniture, televisions/stands for resident rooms, outings to FM Redhawks 
baseball games, visits to the Enderlin Fine Arts summer musical production, subscriptions to the area 
newspapers, unique Christmas gifts for each resident, and special musical entertainment. None of this would 
be possible without your generosity and help. Your continued support for the “Tree of Lights” will help us 
carry on our mission of healing and further enhance the lives of the residents at Maryhill in 2023, and beyond! 

Our “Tree of Lights” will be proudly displayed in the porch area of Maryhill, with the honored or remembered 
person’s name displayed with it. Sadly, again this year we are unable to host our Christmas open house. 
However, we look forward to decorating the building and having a party with our residents where we will 
recognize all “Tree of Lights” donations.  

If you have any suggestions for projects or events that would benefit Maryhill residents, please contact us. The 
Auxiliary is a very dedicated, worthwhile group that provides members the unparalleled honor of making 
someone's day. Thank you for your continued support! 

 

Candy Lund, Auxiliary President                                                                                            Bailyn Walz, Administrator 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

 
Please find my enclosed gift to SMP Health - Maryhill 

___ $1000 Diamond Star  ___ $500 Ruby Star  ___ $50 Silver Star 

___$25 Red Bulb  ___ $15 White Bulb 

___ $10 Blue Bulb  ___ $5 Purple Bulb  ___$2 Green Bulb  ______Other amount: Caring Stars 

Name: ________________________________________ Address: _________________________________________ 

City: _______________________ State: __________ Zip: ______________________ 

My gift is given in (check one) ___Memory of ___________________________________________ 

          ___ Honor of _________________________________________ 

                         ___ Other: ___________________________________________ 

Please make checks payable to “SMP Health - Maryhill” with “Tree of Lights” in the memo section and send to 

SMP Health - Maryhill, 110 Hillcrest Dr., Enderlin ND 58027 


